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From: Aniello L. Della Greca (ALD1)
To: KP1:WN1:WN7:WN4:TJK3
Date: Monday, September 13, 1993 1:06 pm
Subject: PROPOSED INFO-NOTICE ON EDSFI FINDINGS -R

As per our discussion, in Rockville, last July, based on the data
provided by Philadelphia Electric at the enforcement conference,
it is appropriate to delete from IN 91-29, Supplement 2, all
references to the Limerick scenario. The current version of IN
91-29, Supplement 2, attached to your E-Mail is acceptable and
concurrence is provided.

With copy of this message to Bill Ruland and Gene Lazarowitz I
request that they confirm concurrence.

Neil

CC: FHB, MEL1, EWW, WHR
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